
Board of Health Minutes 

January 19, 2021 

 

The virtual meeting opened at 7:00 p.m. with Ms. Amodei, Ms. Moeller and Mr. Parkin. 

Emergency Public Health Drill 

The Dept. of Public Health Emergency Preparedness will be conducting a notification drill on 

Thursday, January 21, 2021.   All on the emergency health team will be contacted and they will 

be required to check in before 4:00 pm.   

COVID 19 Immunization Clinics 

Ms. Amodei stated that it is not likely that the Town will hold a Phase 2 COVID 19 immunization 

clinic.   Residents should be advised to look on the State website to find locations in MA. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m.  

 

 

 

 


